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For 20 years, the L.A. as Subject consortium has 
brought to life the diverse, often hidden stories 
that make Southern California such a fascinating 
place of discovery. Ten years ago, we inaugurated 
the Los Angeles Archives Bazaar to give anyone 
with an interest in the region’s history a one-stop 
opportunity to interact with dozens of archives, 
from large institutions to private collectors. In 
all, more than 70 archives are represented at this 
event, which is free and open to the public.

In addition to the wealth of information on display 
from exhibitors, the bazaar will feature workshops 
and demonstrations on the archiving and 
preservation of photographs and scrapbooks; a 
program on how to research historical information 
about Los Angeles; a discussion on the history of 
imbibing in Southern California; a screening of 
Lost L.A., a new series from KCET on the hidden 
treasures of the city; and a panel discussion with 
some of the authors of LAtitudes: An Angeleno’s 
Atlas, a groundbreaking new collaboration of 
cartographers, historians, scholars, and writers. 

For information on L.A. as Subject and the Archives 
Bazaar, or if you would like to be an exhibitor at the 
event, contact Liza Posas at posas@usc.edu or visit 
laassubject.org.


